
PTF Meeting - TONIGHT

Please plan to attend the Parent-
Teacher-Friend mtg. at 6:00 p.m. 
Child care will be provided. 
	 One of  the discussion 
items is plans for a Halloween 
celebration on October 29 
complete with a costume parade 
and contest, games, and a healthy 
snack. A visit by the Owls of  
Maine from the Chewonki 
Foundation is also scheduled. 
	 If  you are unable to make 
this meeting, and need more info. 
or wish to help out, call Ashley 
Pesek at 359-4947.

NECAP

The Northeast Comprehensive 
Assessment Program (NECAP) 
tests are nearly done in all 
classrooms. There are still make 
up tests to be taken, so it is very 
important for students to have a 
good night’s sleep and a great 
breakfast. 

Volunteer Coordinator

Margaret Bixby, our volunteer 
coordinator, has a form for 
parents, and others, to fill out. It 
is  being sent home in student 
communicators. Please indicate 
how best you can help make our 
school a better place for your kids. 
At the moment, we are looking for 
a parent or two to serve as after 
school study hall supervisors for 
older students. If  you’re interested, 
see Dr. B or Ms. Bixby. 

Grandparents Luncheon

Grandparents of  students in grade 
8 have been invited to join their 
grandchildren for a special lunch 
here at the school on Tuesday, 
October 19. This will be the first 
in a series of  luncheons in which 
every class will have the chance to 
bring their grandparents to school 
for a fine lunch.

Family FEED Night

On Friday, November 5, the 
FEED program will provide a 
great, free dinner for everyone. As 
we did last year, we also hope to 
offer a couple family movies after 
dinner. Mark your calendars now. 
More information will be coming 
soon.

Jump Rope For Heart

Dwayne Carter will hold this 
annual fund raiser event next 
Tuesday, October 19. Donation 
sheets are in your child’s 
communication folder. All 
money raised will benefit the 
American Heart Association.

Literary Parade

It’s time to start thinking about the 
upcoming Literary Parade 
scheduled October 29 at 1:30 PM. 
Every year, students dress up in 
costumes representing characters 
from books or the books 
themselves. We march around the 
school on display and explain our 
costume to the assembled student 
body. 

Camp Kieve

Students in Grade 7 will attend the 
Leadership Decisions Institute at 
Camp Kieve in Nobleboro the 
week of  October 25th. This is a 
sleep in camp that teaches kids 
how to make good decisions when 
they face tough choices. 

Painting Raffle

Raffle tickets are still available for 
the lovely original framed oil 
painting of  Dice Head Lighthouse 
in Castine by Anne Roy. The cost 
is $1.00 each or six (6) for $5.00. 
Proceeds will help the technology 
fund. 

Belts

If  you have some good sized belts 
for pants that you’re no longer 
using, we could use them. There 
are students who, on occasion, 
need them.

Holiday Craft Fair - 11/20

There will be a meeting next 
Thursday, October 21, at 3:00 
p.m. to discuss the school’s 
upcoming Craft Fair, 
	 We also still need 
donated items for the Silent 
Auction. Contact Mrs. Grindle in 
the office if  you have a donation.

Gr. K-4 Game Night

A GAME NIGHT for grades 
K-4 is tomorrow (10/15) from 
3-4 PM. Students must return 
their parent’s permission note to 
stay. 

*********************************
UPCOMING EVENTS

10/14	 PTF Mtg. 6:00 PM
10/15	 Soccer Team Photos
	 K-4 Game Night 3:00-4:00 
	 Game vs. Castine @ 3:30 
	 Gr. 6-8 Dance 7-10 PM
10/16	 Lego League 10:00-1:00
10/18	 Game vs. Brooklin @ 3:30 
10/19	 Jump Rope For Heart
	 Girl Scouts 3:00-4:30 PM
	 Game @ Penobscot 3:30 
10/20	 Garden Club 3:00-4:30
	 Soccer practice 3:00-4:30
	 Parents vs. kids scrimmage 
	 4:30-6:00 
10/21	 Craft Fair Mtg. 3:00 PM
	 Game @ Surry at 3:45 
10/22	 Lego League 3:00-5:00
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Picture Retake Day
Thursday, October 28

If you plan to have your childʼs picture 
retaken, you must return the entire 
picture package to the photographer.
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